
  

 

 
 

With the beginning of spring and Passover holidays  
 

we are pleased to send you our newsletter 
  
 

Summary of the Mobile Eye Clinic activity in 2014 
 

Summary of the Eye Health Awareness Month 2014 
 

Distribution of research grants & abstracts book of  
 

ISVER conference (ARVO chpter) 
 

International Glaucoma Week 
 

Help Us continue our prevention of blindness  
 

activities 
  

 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Lirot Association 

 

 
 

 

http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Mobile-Eye-Clinic-2014-edited-21.03.15.pdf
http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Eye-Health-Awareness-Month-2014-edited-21.03.15.pdf
http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/ARVO.pdf
http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Eye-Health-Awareness-Month-2014-edited-21.03.15.pdf
http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/%D7%92%D7%9C%D7%90%D7%95%D7%A7%D7%95%D7%9E%D7%94.pdf
http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/donation.pdf
http://lirot.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/donation.pdf
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